This email is to confirm my participation in the Miami Complete Streets Forum held on 4/29/15 in Miami, FL.   

 

I represented CDOT at the event to discuss the City of Chicago’s experiences in implementing Complete Streets.  The Miami Downtown Development Authority (DDA) asked I share Chicago's experiences in how we implement Complete Streets and design our streets for the most vulnerable roadway users – pedestrians, bicyclists, and transit users.  

 

I was able to discuss best practices and lessons learned with leaders from several city and state agencies to bring back to Chicago to help CDOT reach the City’s goals of becoming the best city for bicycling in the US and eliminating all traffic fatalities by 2022.

 

The Miami DDA covered all costs associated with the event.

Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me.

Thanks,


Mike

---

Mike Amsden, AICP 

Assistant Director of Transportation Planning

Chicago Department of Transportation

